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MEET OUR CAMP DIRECTOR

Jamie Sorge
Hi! My name is Jamie Sorge and it is with great honor and pleasure 
that I return to ESF in Summer 2022 as the Site Director at The 
Academy of the Holy Cross. After spending last summer as the 
Assistant Site Director, I was energized and inspired by the incredible 
spirit and goodwill from each member of our entire community. 
Though I sometimes envision myself as just a giant camper who rose 
through the ranks, I have been a camp professional and educator for 
over two decades. After earning a master's degree in education and 
teaching in both public and private schools for numerous years, I was 
the Assistant Director of Landon Summer in Bethesda, MD. In fact, you 
can still find me at Landon  School from September to June teaching 
English in the Middle School. My wonderful wife and I have three 
amazing children who will all attend ESF this summer. In my free time, 
I enjoy outdoor recreation, cooking, playing music, exercising, and 
reading. 

What is an ESF fun fact about you?
I have a very close and personal relationship with Mr. Respectacular.

What is the most unique/interesting job you have had outside of 
ESF?
I had a job driving buses on my college campus.

What is your favorite quote?
“When you help someone, you help everyone." - May Parker

What is one of your guilty pleasures?
Smoked meat! Ribs, wings, brisket; you cook it, I'll be there.

If you could have any superpower, what would it be? 
Super speed. I can be anywhere you need me because I literally run 
all over campus.




